Marcella Munson

From: Ben Lowe

Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 2:28 PM
To: Marcella Munson <mmunson@fau.edu>
Subject: RE: LAS 2000 Honors proposal

Marcella, this course has my full support. It looks well-conceptualized and organized and | think
honors students would benefit greatly from it.

Ben

i 8en Lowve, FRHistS
Professor and Chair
y A Depcrtment of History
Florida Atlantic University
FLORID A 777 Glades Rood
- Boca Raton, Florida 32431
ATLANTIC  (ss1) 2973891 foffice)
UNIVERSITY www.fau.edu/history/

From: Marcella Munson

Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 10:13 AM
To: Ben Lowe <bplowe @fau.edu>
Subject: LAS 2000 Honors proposal

Dear Ben,

Mary Ann Gosser is submitting a proposal for an Honors-specific version of LAS 2000, and I am
therefore writing to request approval from your department in support of this proposal. As I
understand it, the course has already received full approval from the CLAS Committee chaired
by Barbara Ganson.

Please find the syllabus attached - and thank you for your consideration,
Marcella

Marcella L. Munson, Ph.D.

Chair and Associate Professor

Department of Languages, Linguistics,
and Comparative Literature

Florida Atlantic University

777 Glades Road

Boca Raton, FL 33431-0991

Tel: (561) 297-2118

Fax: (561) 297-2657

Email: mmunson@fau.edu

Web: www.fau.edu/french
Office: CU (Culture and Society) Room 232]



